
Press release: Andreas Helgstrand excluded from the national team and 

national team activities 

Based on TV 2 and Operation X’s recent two TV broadcasts; The Secrets of the Horse Billionaire, 

the Danish Equestrian Federation (also known as “DRF”) have decided to exclude Andreas 

Helgstrand from the national team and all national team activities for the time being.  

The board of the DRF dealt with the matter at a board meeting on Wednesday the 22nd of November at 5 

pm, after watching the broadcasts via the streaming service TV 2 Play. The board of DRF strongly 

distances itself from the unacceptable methods of riding, training, and treating horses the broadcasts 

clearly show. Therefore, it is now clear, that Andreas Helgstrand, based on the broadcasts, can no longer 

represent the Danish equestrian federation as a national team rider. As a national team rider, you are, 

among other things, obliged, according to the sports plan, to comply with our Code of Conduct, guidelines 

for ethically correct use of horses for equestrian sports as well as act as good role models. 

A strong appeal for the participating riders 

The riders participating in TV 2’s recordings are, as you know, blurred. The board of DRF therefore 

strongly encourages the riders in the recordings, to bring themselves before the disciplinary committee. 

DRF will initiate measures with the purpose of identifying the riders and reporting them to the disciplinary 

committee, should this request not be met. 

All collaboration with Helgstrand Event ceases 

Helgstrand Event is a part of the Helgstrand Group. The unacceptable culture and approach to training 

and treatment of the horses, which the broadcasts clearly show, is not compatible with the fundamental 

values and principles of horse welfare. This means that the board of DRF Wednesday evening even 

decided to let all collaboration with Helgstrand Event end. This includes national higher level competitions 

as well as national and international championships for the time being. In 2024, this concerns the Danish 

championships for the senior-, under 25- and para dressage-riders in May, as well as the Nordic Baltic 

Championships in dressage, showjumping, para dressage and vaulting in June.  

Helgstrand Event also made an agreement with the international equestrian federation (FEI) to host an 

EEF Nations Cup in showjumping in May. DRF will ask the FEI to reassess the agreement based on the two 

broadcasts. 

For questions or comments, please contact: 

• Acting President Jakob Blicher Ravnsbo, phone +45 40 57 53 01

• CEO Morten Schram Rodtwitt, phone +45 29 37 09 16


